From:

To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: West Midlands Interchange
Date: 31 January 2020 16:28:08

Dear Sir/Madam

With regard to the letter sent to you on 13th December 2019 by Eversheds
Sutherland (your ref TRO50005, their ref THOMSOMO\303716-000001).

The use of the word "should” in regard to the building of the rail terminal and
connections will allow for this never to be built. The development has
progressed on the basis of it being a Strategic Rail Freight Interchange. If it is
allowed to be developed as entirely road based freight, even in the short term,
the already congested roads and motorways in the area will not cope especially
if the Smart Motorway system is scrapped or revised. If the plan is to go ahead
then the rail links "MUST" be completed in the shortest possible time frame.
Yours sincerely,

Christine Morgan.





